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ANNOUNCEMENT
THE INTERNATIONAL CODE OF ZOOLOGICAL NOMENCLATURE

The draft third edition of the International Code of Zoological Nomenclature is now
available for comment by zoologists. Copies may be obtained (price £2.50 surface mail,
£5.00 air mail) from the Publications Officer, International Trust for Zoological
Nomenclature, c/o British Museum (Natural History), Cromwell Road, London
SW7 sBD, U.K. Comments should be sent as soon as possible, and in any case before
30 November 1978, to the Secretary, International Commission on Zoological Nomen-
clature, at the above address.

A paper explaining the major changes proposed by the Commission’s Editorial Com-
mittee to the existing Code has been published in the Bulletin of Zoological Nomenclature,
vol. 34, part 3. Copies may be obtained (price 50p) from the same address as copies of the
draft Code.
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